ARKANSAS BASIN ROUNDTABLE
July 13,2017

Brent Newman

Program Manager

Water Supply Planning Section
Colorado Water Conservation Board
Suite 723, 1313 Sherman Street
Denver, CO 80203

Re: WSRA grant — BIP — Arkansas Basin Implementation Plan Coordinator
change of Fiscal Agent

Dear Brent:

At July’s regular meeting the Roundtable’s Executive Committee considered a change in fiscal
agent for the captioned grant. As you know, at the June meeting, the existing fiscal agent, Lower
Arkansas Valley Water Conservancy District (LAVWCD) resigned, effectively immediately.

Because of TABOR complications, finding a replacement fiscal agent was not the work of the
moment. Nevertheless, the Huerfano County Water Conservancy District was willing and able to
take on the job — an offer accepted by the committee.

Consequently, the committee respectfully requests that CWCB at its next meeting, July, 2016,
approve a change of fiscal agent for this grant contract from LAVWCD to HCWCD.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me either by telephone,
719-742-6164, or by email, sandv@white-jankowski.com.

With warmest regards,

C
Michael D. (Sandy) te
Chair




